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25th November 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

Christmas Fayre helpers 

Next Saturday, 5th December, is our Christmas Fayre and we are inviting the Year 6 children 
to help run some games. 

The fayre begins at 2:00pm until 5:00pm and will take place at our school.  Please can you 
indicate below if your child can help and when they are available.  Should your child be 
walking home on their own please let me know so I can release them after the event.     

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Clifford 

 

 

Child’s name: __________________  Class: ______________ 

My child can/cannot help at the Christmas Fayre. 
 

14:00-15:00 15:00-16:00 16:00-17:00 

   

 
 
Please indicate below: 
 

 I will pick my child up from Iver Village Junior School 

 My child can walk home on their own  
  

Signed:  ___________________   Date: _______________ 
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